
 

 
 

Report to South West Wiltshire Area Board 

Date of Meeting 15 August 2012 

Title of Report Finger Posts in South West Wiltshire 

  

 

Purpose of Report 
 

1. To allocate funding of up to £550 to Parish Councils who have registered their 
requirements with Highways and/or Community Area Manager of replacing or 
refurbishing finger posts on the highway in their area.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1.1 The Area Board has written to all Parishes in South West Wiltshire making them aware 
of the funding available from the Board to replace or refurbish finger post signs; 
information can be found in the reports pack from the Area Board meeting held on 7 

December 2011. 
 

1.2 The Area Board agreed at the Area Board meeting on 11 April 2012 that parishes 
could apply for up to £350 towards a finger post repair/replacement and a further £200 
towards the Highways element of the necessary works to take down and reinstate the 
posts. 
 

1.3 The Board has received 1 request for this funding from the Parish Council listed in the 
table above.  At the time of writing this report, confirmation of the final quote is still 
outstanding and will be required before funding can be released. 

 
 
Recommendation:  To approve the funding as set out in the table above with the 
condition that each Parish Council that receives funding to replace or refurbish a 
finger post must provide evidence of doing so within twelve months. 
 
 
 
 
Report Author Stephen Harris, Community Area Manager 

Tel: 01722 434211 
E-mail: stephen.harris@wiltshire.gov.uk 

 

Parish Council Amount 

West Tisbury £550 

 TOTAL £550 

 

 


